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Welcome back to yet again another exciting term ahead. 
Less then 60 school days until the end of term, with so 
much to fit in! Making the most of every day; every day 
counts, every moment matters! 
 
 
 
  
On the last day of term, the Easter Egg competition was 
incredible! Thank you so much for supporting your child to 
be creative without limits! These profound personal                                            
development moments are the memories we create when 
we look back, therefore going Beyond EGGpectation now 
means children discover what they are capable of in the 
future! (A few photos on the next page, all photos on our 
website. Click here) 
  
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Hampson (office business 
manager) has been an integral part 
of the St Peter’s story for almost 20 
years and contributed in so many 
ways to the smooth financial                      
running of the school and over the 
years faced many 
financial                               
challenges in 

schools, head-on, with her calm                                
approach.   
 
We all wish Mrs. Hampson the very best 
in her next steps. Please know you will be 
missed around St Peter’s. Thank you, 
From Everyone at St Peter’s.  
 
 
*From Monday 25th April, Mrs. Atkinson will become our new 
school business manager. We all wish you the very best in your 
new role. 
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Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

 
 
 
Your views and feedback on St Peter's are important to 
us! Please could you spare the time to share your                                  
experiences with us by answering the questions emailed 
out to you this week (which are based on the 'OFSTED 
Parent View' template), using the following as a guide: 
5 Strongly Agree 
4 Agree 
3 Don't Know 
2 Disagree 
1 Strongly Disagree 
Please complete by 12 noon Friday 28th April, to enable 
us to summarise the information and respond to you. 
Thank you for your input. 
  
Future Dates: these are on our sister Newsletter –
 Weekly at a Glance https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/
full/1/-// On here you will find dates for: Sports Day, 
PTFA events, UKS2 School Performances, BBQ, Race 4 
Life, etc… with more events to follow 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected. 
Take Care. 
Mr. Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 

Message from            

Mr Tomlinson. 

All children have been given this leaflet to bring home this 
week.  As well as purchasing a ‘Royal Keepsake’ you will be           

raising funds for our school! 
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 Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 

 

 

By Noah S Y6 

Izzie drew this picture of Simba, all by               
herself as a present for her grandmothers 
birthday, well done Izzie, your skills are 

amazing!  

Molly really enjoyed colouring this 
picture in of something she really 
loves- horses!  Well done Molly, 
you took your time and showed 
lots of patience to complete it 

really neatly!  

By Lani Y5 

Well done to everyone who entered the Easter 

Egg Competition before the holidays. We had 

some amazing entries. Please click here to see 

all photos on our website. 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/photo-gallery-1/


 

 

 
 
 
 

Edie’s passed her Grade 1 
swimming . We are super 
proud of her, as she only 

restarted swimming           
lessons 3 weeks ago and 

is so happy to move up to 
Stage 2! 

Freya won Player of the 
Match for Bingham Town 
U8 girls last weekend for 

hard work, scoring a great 
goal and keeping a clean 

sheet. They won 5-3 against 
West Bridgford Colts.  

We’re so proud to share 
that Neo achieved his 
level 7 development 

award in gymnastics 
this week! He’s worked 
really hard to focus in 

his training and it shows 
with this fantastic             

progress.  

newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  Oliver has 
achieved his 
level 2 award 

at                      
gymnastics 
this week! 

We’re really 
proud of how 
hard he has 
been trying 
and he has 
lots of fun 
there too.  

This week 
Mia passed 
her level 3 
gymnastics 
exam. Well 

done Mia, we 
are very 

proud of you 
xxxx 

Bumper edition of out of school achievements to 

catch up on the last two weeks before the Easter 

holidays! 

Jack got Man of the Match 
for his excellent defending, 
playing for Bingham Town 
Under 7’s at the weekend. 

Well done Jack ⭐️   

A huge well done to Reis 
(Reception) for achieving 

his level 2 gymnastics 
award. We are very proud 

of you!   

Oscar’s team Lowdham Colts Reds Under 7s 
Won a 16 Team Tournament at Carlton Town                     

Football Club on Saturday, they were up 
against some really good teams such as                

Basford United, Hucknall and Eastwood Town 
and the team really united together and did 
amazing, they even won a penalty shoot out 
in the semi final when the pressure was on. 

We are very proud of 
Ben (Year 2) for getting 
Beaver of the Week this 
week at Beavers. Very 

well done Ben! 

Charlie has been working really hard on his             
football recently! He was given the golden boot 
on Saturday for being man of the match after 
the game playing for Radcliffe Olympic. Well 

done Charlie!!   

Ben wanted to do some 
baking and made these 

delicious mini egg chocolate 
brownies - they tasted as 
good as they looked. Well 

done Ben!  
Charlotte (Yr 1) has 
been working hard 
in gymnastics and 
we are very proud 

of her for achieving 
her Level 4 award.  

Evangeline has been progressing really well with her 
gymnastics and achieved her level 7 award at the 
weekend. Ethan got man of the match at football 
at the weekend for good defending and playing in 
different positions to help his team win their game. 

Congratulations 
to Chloe for            
getting her 

Brownie silver 
award last week. 

We're all very 
proud of your 

hard work. Well 
done.  

We are so proud of you 
Isabella (Year 1)                               

completing you level 4 
gymnastics award xxx  



 

 

 
 
 
 

On Sunday Layla took 
part in her first                          

cheerleading                          
competition with AJ's 

All-stars, at                          
Morningside Arena. 

They finished 3rd and 
we are extremely proud 

of her. 

Well done Emma for                  
achieving her Stage 2                           

swimming award. She has 
tried hard and she is excited 

to be moving to the next 
stage. We are very proud of 

her.  

We are very proud of                   
Kristjan who has passed his 
stage 1 in swimming. He's 
becoming more and more 
confident and having a 
great time in water. Well 

done and keep up the good 
work! 

Isabelle has been 
really enjoying 
her gymnastics 

lessons and                       
recently achieved 

her level 3 
award. We are so 
proud of all of 
your hard work. 

Keep it up! 

Brody                    
(pre-school) 
achieved his 
Duckling 1                    

certificate over 
the Easter                       

holidays, we are 
very proud of 

him, keep up the 
good work!  Frank entered the Dog 

Show at the South 
Notts Point to Point 

on Easter Monday and 
won 3rd prize for best 
child handler with our                  
border collie Dora. He 
is very proud of his 

rosette.  

We’re really 
proud that Seth 
has achieved his 

level 1 at               
swimming.  

We are really proud of Jacob and Isaac who both                
completed a swimming stage during the Easter 

holiday. They have both worked really hard, well 
done boys!  

Congratulations to our 
wonderful Mrs Marston 

who completed the London 
Landmarks Half Marathon 
raising money for Tommy’s. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Do you often find yourself bursting with energy?  And have you ever dreamt 
of breaking a world record?  The TCS Mini London Marathon in schools is 
back, this time in a special partnership with Guinness World Records that 
offers a unique challenge! You guessed it… we are challenging schools across 
the UK to be involved in achieving a Guinness World Records title. The goal is 

to inspire you to be active by running, jogging, walking or wheeling! Are you ready to get involved? The TCS Mini London Marathon in schools 
will take place from Monday 17 April to Friday 12 May. The record up for grabs is the most pledges received for an exercise campaign in one 

month. To get you in the record-breaking mood, every week we’ll be challenging each and every one of you at St. Peter's to break 
their own personal record! Everyone who takes part will get a certificate from Mrs Marston and we will be featuring some in the 
weekly Newsletter.  

To find out more, please click here  

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/latest-news-documents/

